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Reminder: to renew your membership
in your own province to ensure your

membership in NAPANc

National Association of PeriAnesthesia Nurses of Canada

www.napanc.org; int'g@napanc. org

Greetings from the President of the National Association of PeriAnesthesia Nurses of Canada

Hello again Colleagues in PeriAnesthesia Nursing!
Autumn in Canada: as variable coast to coast as anyone can imagine! We’ve had hot summer-like temperatures in
some areas, and we’ve had cold winds and even snow in other regions. I hope that you are enjoying the occasional
temperate and sunny day with the leaves on the trees as they change to beautiful shades of orange, crimson and gold.
think this is my favourite time of the year. It is also the time of year when there is a sense of progress and renewal as
school years begin and we ramp up to full speed again with maximum volumes in all health care facilities.
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